
 
 
TO:  Matthew Zone, Chair 
  Safety Committee 

 
FROM: Michael McGrath, Director 
  Department of Public Safety 

 
DATE:  September 27, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  Ordinance No. 1081-17  Authorizing the Director of Public Safety to enter into an 

amendment of Contract PS2011-214 with Tyler Technologies, Inc., formerly 
known as New World Corporation, to provide mobile field reporting modules to 
enhance the Law Enforcement Record Management System; and to extend the 
term of the contract until June 30, 2018 

 

 
Ordinance No. 1081-17, if approved by Council, will authorize the Director of Public Safety to 
enter into an amendment of Contract PS2011-214 with Tyler Technologies, Inc. for the Mobile 
Field Reporting module for the Law Enforcement Records Management System (LERMS).  
Mobile Field Reporting will enable police officers to begin and complete reports in their vehicles,  
will improve report entry processes, and create productivity efficiencies via electronic 
submission and approval processes.  The term of the contract will be extended to June 30, 
2018 for an additional cost of $38,760.00. 
 
RL 2017*089 has been submitted and approved in Advantage for this project and it has been 
reviewed and approved by the Commissioner of Information Technology and Services. 
 


